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23rd January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

F2 Visit to Eureka in Halifax on 15th March 2024  
 

 
To support our Vehicle learning next half term, F2 will be visiting Eureka, a child Science Museum. 
We will be leaving the school at 9.00am and will return at approximately 5.00pm 
 
Eureka will allow the children to explore all elements of Science, including the Body, Animals, 
Habitats, and the World on offer. They will be able to gain first hand experiences their Vehicle 
learning so far this year. Included in the price will also be a science show, by a trained guide 
enjoy a guide at Eureka. 
 
Here is the website link so you can have a sneaky look at the fun on offer for your children. 
https://play.eureka.org.uk/  
 
The total cost for each child is £20. This covers a seat on the coach, entry to Eureka and the 
guided tour. 
 
To support with the cost of this educational visit there will be an option to pay over the coming 
month, via the Parentmail app. 
 
As we will be there all day your child will need a packed lunch and soft drinks, if you are eligible 
for free school meals, school will provide a packed lunch. Children will be wearing School uniform 
for this trip. 
 
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the visit will not be able to take place. 
School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Please 
ensure to pay for the visit via Parentmail by Monday 4th March and tick the parental consent box 
at the checkout.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs S Bacon   

EYFS Leader and SLT 

mailto:office@suttonroad.org
https://play.eureka.org.uk/

